
Welcome Back Christy! 
 

Story by Ed Kolybaba on Apr 12, 2023 

 

Christy St Jean is pleased and excited to be back with the Rotary Club of 
Kelowna Sunrise for the third time since her first induction in February of 
2018.  On March 31, 2023, Christy was inducted into the club for the third 
time.  

 

Career opportunities and changes which resulted 
in moves from a number of different banking 
institutions in several different locations, along 
with her personal life experiences, provided her 
with reasons to cease membership with the 
Kelowna Sunrise Club on several 
occasions.  Even with these career and life 
experiences, she continued serving through 
Rotary in Prince George and Surrey which clearly 
illustrated that her heart was always with Rotary. 
 
 
Christy served as a member of the Kelowna 
Sunrise from Feb 09, 2018 to Dec 17, 2018; and  
 

then again from Jan 26, 2019 to Jun 02, 2020. 
  
After a successful career focused on banking and financial planning services since 2017, 
Christy recently accepted the position of the Branch Manager of Bernard Avenue 
Scotiabank in Kelowna.     

 

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/826/Stories/welcome-back-christy!

